
Tuesday, July 19, 2016 

COUNCIL WORKSHOP 

Notice is hereby given that a Council Workshop will be held in the Committee Room of the 
Municipal Hall, 355 West Queens Road, North Vancouver, B.C. on Tuesday, July 19, 2016, 
commencing at 5:00 p.m. 

The purpose of the workshop is to discuss Major Projects Update. 
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~( Linda Brick 

Deputy Municipal Clerk 

Posted this 141
h day of July, 2016 
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